
 

9th December 2023 

ELKCAL  

Elphin Community Hall 

Elphin IV274HH 

 

To Whom it May Concern 

 

Support letter to buy the Elphin Community Hall 

 

We, the Elphin Toddler Group, have been using the Elphin Community Hall once a week for the 

past 2 years to run a  toddler group for mothers and babies/toddlers. Our group had about 2-3 

mothers and their little ones each week. It has been good to see the interaction between 

babies/toddlers especially after the lock down as well as the mothers.  

 

We appreciate ELKCAL in providing the venue for toddler group with all the toys, books and 

bouncy castle, which is the highlight for children each week. The availability of the community 

hall is pivotal to provide a safe space for mothers to get to know and support each other both 

emotionally as well as physically in practical manner. Furthermore, children learnt and built up 

confidence as they played with each other in each session. 

 

It would be wonderful if the community hall is owned by ELKCAL so the current facilities could 

be more child-friendly eg. Washroom equipped with proper baby changing unit and additional 

children tables and chairs. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Lay Hoon Knox 

(Elphin Toddler Group facilitator) 

 

 

 

 

 



 


